LINCOLN CHAPTER PSPE BOARD MEETING MINUTES 
Pres. Poletti  called the December 15th 2008 meeting to order at 4:10 pm.

The minutes from the November 27th 2008 meeting were approved as presented.

TREAS/ADM SEC: Copy of the report on file.  $3780.00 in MathCounts donations have been received to date.  The second 2008 scholarship has been paid.
PRES. REPORT:  Pres Poletti noted again that we should look into applying for the communications award. 
COMMITTEE REPORTS
PROGRAM:  We will be touring Wilton Armetile on a 10:30 am daytime tour and then have lunch at Bube’s Brewery Bottling Works.  For Engineer’s Week there was a discussion about using a York College of PA speaker and having the meeting in their 1776 room or trying to get congressman Platts as our speaker.
BRIDGE BUILDING:  T. Kopenhaver attended the board meeting to update the chapter on the contest.  The contest will be held on March 7th 2009 at Penn State York.  Penn State York will award a $500.00 scholarship to the winning bridge builder.  Tim mentioned that he must send the request for funds to the contests sponsors. 
MATHCOUNTS:  Pres Poletti noted the information sent out by S. Sprague regarding the contest to be held at York College January 13th 2009.  This is a warm up event held before the February 21st 2009 regional competition held at Millersville University.
LOGe: Our web master has suggested we redesign our web site to more efficiently access the information on the site.  We will get a cost estimate and additional information about the redesign.
AWARDS:   P Francis has started to review names for consideration for this year’s award.
OLD BUSINESS:  The subject of gifts for our tour guides and speakers came up.  We had purchased some pens and C. Gales thought the D. Atkins might still have some of the original order.
NEW BUSINESS:  
Our next meeting will be scheduled and the board will be notified by email
The meeting adjourned at 5:40
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